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Dear Club Officer, 

Please help us promote Mid America Motorworks Low Speed Autocross Fun Run at the 
Spring Swapfest, Saturday, May 5, 2007, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Feel free to forward this flyer 

to any other club members that would be interested in attending this event. 

 

You can click on the flyer above to take you directly to the registration page on our website. 
Thanks again for all of your support! 

Hugs, 

 
Mike Yager - Chief Cheerleader - Mid America Motorworks  


